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Comments: I have lived in the Swan Valley for 40 years. I am a hiker,so I am on the ground. Many places have

not recovered from similar previous projects.I am concerned about the building of any new roads...in the name of

ecosystem restoration and fuels reduction..I am also concerned about the impact these projects will have on the

Swan River and all the waterways and wet lands in this area. There is scientific evidence that supports having a

ban on all beaver trapping in the valley so the beavers can restore the landscape to a balance. The unique plants

and animals of the Swan Valley need to be protected as well. Thank you   

 


